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July 3, 2014 

 

 

Superintendent Wyrosdick 

Santa Rosa School District 

5086 Canal Street 

Milton, FL  32570 

 

RE:  HOBBS MIDDLE SCHOOL-Kitchen Expansion 

 

Dear Mr. Wyrosdick, 

 

As per our last operational audit, I am formally requesting Phase III board approval for the Hobbs Middle 

School kitchen/cafeteria project.  On Wednesday, July 2, 2014 the school district, architect, and all 

engineering disciplines participated in a Phase III coordination meeting.  Minor changes to the Phase II 

plans were made resulting in no financial changes to the Phase II estimate that had previously been 

board approved. 

 

Feel free to contact me if you should have any additional questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joey Harrell 

Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

 

 

 

 


